
 

 

August 30, 2024 

 

TO: FROM: 

 AAAE/Website Lara Tait 

   

 

Bill to: Great Falls International Airport Authority 

 2800 Terminal Drive 

 Great Falls, MT  59404 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 Notice is hereby given that the Great Falls International Airport 

Authority is inviting sealed bid proposals for four (4) rental car concessions 

available in the terminal building at the Great Falls International Airport.  

Bidder’s documents may be obtained at the office of the Airport Director, 

Great Falls International Airport, 2800 Terminal Drive, Great Falls MT  

59404, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. or by email at 

info@flygtf.com. 

Sealed bid proposals will be received at the office of the Airport 

Director no later than 11:00 a.m., Wednesday, October 18 2024.  Proposals 

will be opened at that time. 

 The right to reject or accept any proposal that would be more 

advantageous to the public and to the Great Falls International Airport 

Authority is reserved.  The Airport Authority is desirous of contracting with 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprises and encourages their participation. 


